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The best ideas in medicine.

Dear Patient, 
 
We are thrilled to announce that effective March 25, our office will be relocating  
just up the road to 10095 Main Road, Mattituck.  
 
This space offers a more updated and patient-centered location that will  
enhance the high level of care you have come to expect from our team.  
During our move, the office will be closed from March 25 through March 28.  
We will begin seeing patients at our new location on March 29.  
 
Please note our contact information remains the same. If you have any questions 
or need any other information, please call the office at (631) 298-4579. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our new office! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
North Fork Orthopaedic and Sports Medicine


